
Appeal for Forming a Research Wing in Each State Chapter 

Dear Colleagues, 

Greetings from Physician Research Foundation! 

As I’ve been advocating, I kindly request that the API form a state research wing in every 
state to facilitate and promote research activities. This initiative will enhance collaboration, 
knowledge sharing, and innovation in medical research. 

I’d be happy to assist further in this endeavor. Please feel free to contact me to discuss details 
and next steps. 

Thank you for considering this proposal. 

Best regards, 

Dr Muruganathan  

Director, PRF  

a.muruganathan@gmail.com  

9843060666 

 


